
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  

CC: Kirsten Arrowood, OPA Investigations Supervisor  

From: Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist 

Date: 12/29/2022 

Re:  OIG EXP INV Certification for Case Number: 2022OPA-0410 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the EXP INV for case number 2022OPA-0410. The investigation is certified as 
thorough, timely, and objective.   

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety and Investigation Specialist  
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